
Maths 
Our Y4 children will continue 

their work on time, then  

properties of shape. Our Y3  

children will also continue 

their work on time then  

properties of shape and mass/

capacity. 

Children will be set a weekly 

piece of homework on  

Mathletics and should also 

practise their Times Tables us-

ing TT Rockstars.  

English 
     

   This half-term our children 

will study the book The Fastest Boy 

In The World by Elizabeth Laird.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be writing Newspaper  

articles all about the Olympics. We 

will then be moving on to look at 

poetry for the remainder of the half 

term. This half term, we will also be 

celebrating Shakespeare Week with 

a focus on A Midsummer Night’s 

Dream.  

Science 

 
This half-term we will continue 

to learn about a variety of  

science topics including fossils, 

electricity, magnets and sound. 

 

RE 
This half-term we will look at famous 
religious leaders and their  
teachings from a variety of  
religions. 
 

COMPUTING 
This half- term we will continue 

looking at animation and then 

effective searching on the 

internet 

 

Please also use the learning  

platform to support your child’s  

learning. 

Music 
J34 will continue learning 

how to play the violin on 

Tuesday afternoons. C4 

and H3 will look at and 

create music based on our 

topic of travel and trade. 

 
PE  
 
J3/4—Mondays and Thursdays 
C4—Mondays and Fridays 
H3—Thursdays. 
 
H3 will commence their swimming lessons 
on Friday mornings. 
 
This half-term we will continue to  
improve our cricket and OAA skills. 
 
Please ensure your child comes to school 
in their PE kit on these days. 
 
No earrings are permitted to be worn in 
lessons.  Please ensure that if children 
cannot remove earrings independently, 
then they should let an adult take them 
out before school on PE days. 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Every week your child has spellings to learn and 

they should be reading regularly (e.g. 10 
minutes, five times weekly with a brief com-

ment in the reading diary each time).  The 
changing of reading books is now the  

responsibility of each pupil.  A piece of Maths 
and Reading homework is set on the BGfL  

(Mathletics and Reading Eggs) that should be 
completed each week. 

DT 
 

This half term in DT, we will be 
Using THE CRUMBLE Program  IN 
RELATION To our Topic on 
TRANSPORT AND TRADE. 

 

 

 

FRENCH 
This term we will learn 

about animals and their 

actions.  We will continue 

to recap prior learning 

too. 

History and Geography 
 
We will be continuing with our 
topic ‘Transport and Trade.’ 
We will be looking at  
international trade, natural 
resources and tourism. 
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